
Access to Medical Records 

In accordance with the Data Protection Act 1988 and Access to Health 

Records Act, patients have a right to access their medical 
records.  Riverside Practice respects the rights of individuals to have 
copies of their information wherever possible.  

The Practice will continue to be under EU General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR), which came into effect on 25 May, 2018.  

From 25 May 2018, all patients are required to complete a "Subject Access 

Request" (SAR) form to enable the Practice to process your request for a 
copy of some/all of your medical records.  

This form is available from reception or by clicking on the link below. 

Access Request Form 

The Practice will endeavour to respond promptly to your request and in any 

event within 30 days upon receipt of the following: 

• Practice receipt of fully completed SAR form; 

• Practice receipt of any further information that we may ask you to 

provide to enable us to comply with your request. 
• Proof of your identity and of your address to ensure that we are 

releasing the data to the correct person. 

 

https://www.orchardfamilypractice.co.uk/website/Z00447/files/(2)%20DSAR%20Request%20Form.pdf
https://www.orchardfamilypractice.co.uk/website/Z00447/files/(2)%20DSAR%20Request%20Form.pdf
https://www.orchardfamilypractice.co.uk/website/Z00447/files/(2)%20DSAR%20Request%20Form.pdf

